
September 9, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim Koepke 

8437 Penn Ave. S. 

Bloomington, Mn, 55431 

 

Dear Mr. Koepke: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated September 3, 1996 to Judge Tunheim regarding two different matters 

that you raised for the Board’s attention.  Judge Tunheim asked me to respond to your letter. 

 

I have provided your letter to Jeremy Gunn, General Counsel for the Review Board.  He will review 

your letter, as well as your past correspondence that I have given to him.  A determination will be 

made regarding what, if any, future action by the Board is appropriate and we will advise you. 

 

Again, thank you for contacting us again and for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


